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Sen. Jill Tokuda
Attn:    Ashley Tokuda
 
    Re:    Reappointment of Mary Worrall to the Hawaii Medical Education Council
 
Dear Sen. Tokuda:
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express to you and the Committee on Higher Education my unqualified
support of the reappointment of Mary Worrall to the Hawaii Medical Education Council.
 
I have known Mary for many years, both socially and in a business context.  I have worked closely with
her as a volunteer in supporting various charitable entities for the benefit of our community, such as
The Children's Alliance of Hawaii (helping sexually abused children) and Friends of the Cancer
Research Center of Hawaii (supporting the Cancer Research Center of Hawaii).  I have always found
her to be intelligent, compassionate, industrious and scrupulously honest.  She doesn't undertake a
task without wholeheartedly committing to it.  She doesn't accept an appointment or agree to serve on
a council, committee or board of directors for the sake of adding another line to her resume.  Rather,
she will accept appointment only if she believes in the mission and that she can make a positive
contribution to it.
 
In my opinion Mary Worrall will prove to be a valuable member of the Hawaii Medical Education
Council and I am pleased to confirm my unqualified support to her reappointment.
 
Sincerely yours,
 
A. James Wriston, Jr.  
 

A. James Wriston, Jr. 
Ashford & Wriston 
A Limited Liability Law Partnership LLP 
1099 Alakea St., Ste. 1400 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
tel (808) 539-0412 
fax (808) 533-4945 
e-mail: jwriston@awlaw.com 
website: www. ashfordwriston.com
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